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Hopkins Hill Wishing Students All the Best 
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COVENTRY, R.I (WLNE) – Following the trend that’s sweeping social media, Hopkins Hill Elementary 

School made a video reminding students to stay positive make good choices while they are at home 

distance learning. 

The video starts with the school principal, Kathryn Tancrelle, telling students how proud the Hopkins Hill 

faculty is of them. 

With a prideful, “Hopkins Hill Huskies rock”, she tells the students they are loved and missed and hope 

to see everyone soon. 

 

Throughout the video, the Hopkins Hill Faculty take turns giving words and encouragement to the 

students through written signs, video clips, poems, and even accompanied by a few friendly goats. 
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